
 

Memo 
To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Carrie Monforte 

Date: 7/14/2023 

Re: Comprehensive Plan Update 

This item was tabled again last meeting. We discussed scheduling a workshop specifically for the 
Comprehensive Plan, but my attempts to schedule the workshop were unsuccessful in getting a full group 
gathered.  

I propose a first workshop in September, after a Director is fully on board, after folks are back from vacations, 
and after we’ve wrapped up summer season busy-ness.  

Please bring your schedule to the board meeting so we can find a common date when key folks can be 
present. 

As a reminder, the workshop will be the next step in the update of our Comprehensive Plan for 2024-2029, 
reviewing Appendix C: Level of Service Determination of the current Comprehensive Plan. In your board packet 
is: 

• 2018-2023 SWPRD Comprehensive Plan 

• Levels of Service Defined 

• RCO Planning Requirements 

• NRPA Level of Service Guidelines 


